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Our constitution guarantees us a right to vote and we are alarmed by this attempt to 

take our voting rights away. In essence silencing us. NO!  

 

We, the people living and working in North Plains, many for generations, should 

retain the right to have a say in our own neighborhoods! This doesn’t mean we all 

oppose progress or expansion but we should be able to have a say in any proposed 

changes that would directly affect us with population increases, overdevelopment, 

taxes, traffic and utilities, water, electric, etc. Quality over quantity. Cooperation over 

corruption. 

 

Please don’t allow big money,  self interest persons or businesses to hijack citizens 

rights. 

 We should and want to be able to maintain our quality of life and vote on any and all 

changes proposed to our city and its surrounding areas.  

 

Thank you  


